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Week 10 Update 

Term 3, 2021 - A Term that is not to be forgotten! 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers,   

 

The news of a further extension of lockdown for the Central Coast was not unexpected 
however, it certainly was not nice to hear.  

 

As I write this update we have not been informed of a review date hence teachers will be 
preparing packages of work for Term 3, Week 10 (available Monday, 13 September between 
9am-3pm) and Term 4, Week 1 (available Friday, 17 September between Midday and 4pm). 

 

Due to the significant increase of community transition, I ask for your cooperation by collecting 
and returning work only during these designated times. Please take special note of the Friday 
collection as this will be the only time that the Term 4, Week 1 package will be available. All 
work will continue to be uploaded to the school website for those who are unable to attend. 

 

I am sure many of you will nod your head when I report that lockdown has emphasised just how 
often my boy asks, “what’s for dinner?” Unfortunately, it has also highlighted just how often I 
serve our “tried and tested” meals over and over again!  

 

In the spirit of trying something new I’m asking families to send in your “go to” meal to feature in 
in a Wyoming Lockdown Cookbook. The quicker, easier and more child friendly it is the better 
(and if you have a photo of it - please feel free to send it in as well). Recipes will be collated into 
a book and uploaded onto our website early next term.  

 

Please submit recipes to: 
wyomingcookbook@gmail.com  

by Friday, 17 September.  

Don’t forget to include the name of your meal and 
who is submitting it.       

 

Take care 

 
Rebecca Wild  

09.09.21       
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